HUDSON MEMORIAL PRESCHOOL PARENT HANDBOOK ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

Please return to your child's teacher before or on the first day of school.

Dear Families,
HMP's Parent Handbook is available on our website: www.hmp-preschool.org
Please read the handbook and familiarize yourself with the policies and procedures of our school, sign this acknowledgement form and return it to your child's teacher.
My signature below verifies that I have read the HMP Parent Handbook and that I fully understand and agree to HMP's policies and procedures.
Child's Name (Please print)
Child's Name (Please print)
Child's Name (Please print)
Signature of Parent or Guardian Date